To Whom it may concern,

I have found out about the plans to build a Crematorium on Firs Farms green space. I
strongly object to this. I feel in Enfield there are not many green spaces so we must keep it
as it is. Many people play games in the space and have a lovely time. People walk their
dogs and go for fresh air. Not only people enjoy this space, it is a home to many british
wildlife insects to birds and if it is taken away from them they will have to make a
dangerous journey to find a new home. Our environment deserves better than this, animals
deserve better than this and people. I hope you consider leaving this natural spot how it is.



